Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY JAN 16 2025
No.__O2S s, 2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned

This office informs all concerned that the Ecology Center will be conducting the
activity “January as Zero Waste Month Celebration in SBFZ” on January 16 and 17,
2025, at 7:00 AM, at the Boardwalk Area. In light of this, interested participants may
register through the following link: https://tinyurl.com/ZeroWasteCleanUpActivity.

Attached is the letter from Amethya P. Dela Llana Martin, OIC, Head of
Regulatory Group/Manager, Ecology, for your reference.

CAROLINA S. LETA, EdD, CESO V

4 “Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with the DepEd Order No. 8 s.
2013, this Division Advisory is issued not for
endorsement per D.O. 28 5. 2001 only for the
information of DepEd Officials, personnel as
well as the concerned public.

Encl.: as stated
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DR. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD tr
Schools Division Superintendent

SDO Bataan

bataan@deped.gov.ph

(047)7912102 / (047)2375222 [ (047)7915093

SUBJECT: INVITATION TO JOIN THE CLEAN-UP ACTIVITY AND ZERO WASTE
SUNRISE TO SUNSET CONCERT

Dear Dr. Violeta:

In line with SBMA’s Carbon-Neutral Program and continuing action for ISO 14001:2015
Recertification, the Ecology Center will kick-off the “January as Zero Waste Month
Celebration in SBFZ" on January 13-17, 2025. Zero Waste Month is celebrated annually
during the month of January, as declared by Proclamation No. 760 series of 2014 by then
President Benigno Aquino lll. The theme for 2025 is Food Waste No More and Break Free
from Plastics. The celebration aims to guide people in changing their lifestyles and practices
to emulate sustainable natural cycles where all discarded materials are designed to become
resources for others to use.

In this connection, we would like to invite your faculty and students to participate in the
following activities relative to the Zero Waste Month Celebration:

1. Clean up on either January 16 or 17, 2025 7AM at the Boardwalk area. Interested
participants may register through the link below:
https://tinyurl.com/ZeroWasteCleanUpActivity

2. Zero Waste Sunrise to Sunset Concert on January 17, 2025, 5PM at the Boardwalk
area. This concert is FREE and open for all. Interested attendees may bring their
recyclables to be collected during the concert.

For further information, you may contact the Policy and Monitoring Division at 252-
4416/4435.

Thank you very much and we look forward to your participation in the said activities to a
better, cleaner, safer, healthier and carbon-neutral Subic Bay Freeport.

Very truly yours, &
MEVHYA P. DELA LLANA, | 1

OIC, Head of Regulatory Group /
Manager, Ecology

APDL/rialrelp

Subic Bay Metropolitan Authority

ECOLOGY CENTER -
Regulatory Bldg. cor. Labitan St., Subic Bay Freeport Zone, 2222, Philippines
Tel: +6347 252.4435/4416/4321/4059 » Fax: +6347 252.4157

www.mysubicbay.com.ph
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